
Nebraska Right to Shop Act 

Neb. Rev. Stat. §§ 44-1401 to 44-1414 

Aggregate Report – January 6, 2020 

 

Pursuant to Neb. Rev. Stat. § 44-1412, the reporting requirement for the Nebraska 
Right to Shop Act, an aggregate report for insurance carriers who elected to be part of 
the Act was due on or before July 1, 2019 and is due annual thereafter.  From the time 
the Act was implemented on July 19, 2018 to July 1, 2020, no insurance carriers have 
elected to be subject to this Act, therefore, there is no report for the information required 
in Neb. Rev. Stat. § 44-1412(1).    


